
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

November 29, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC:   Bid Results for Radio Tower Replacement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
authorize the purchase, demolition, and re-installation of a Radio Tower for the 
Transportation Department from C3Communications, Oxford, Michigan for a cost of 
$59,950.00, plus a contingency amount of $5,500.00, for a total approved amount of 
$65,450.00. 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The purchase of this Radio Tower will replace our current tower that is over 40 years old 
and beyond repair. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 


